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                                                                                                                     Dr. Laura Hartzell 

                                                                                                                                   High School Principal 

     lmhartzell@southfayette.org 

 

August 11, 2020 

 

Dear Parkway West CTC Students and Parents/Guardians, 

 

We are looking forward to the start of the 2020-2021 school year. For South Fayette students attending Parkway 

West CTC, the school year will begin on August 24, 2020. As Parkway West CTC will be operating on a 

Hybrid Model, South Fayette students attending Parkway West CTC have been specifically assigned Thursdays 

and Fridays in the Hybrid model. The following schedule and bussing guidelines should be followed: 

 

• Monday, August 24, 2020: This is the first day of classes for Parkway. However, South Fayette 

students attending Parkway West CTC WILL BEGIN ATTENDING ON Thursday, August 27, 

2020 and will also attend on Friday, August 28, 2020. 

• Thursdays and Fridays: South Fayette students attending Parkway West will attend in-person on each 

Thursday and Friday ONLY until further notice and will participate VIRTUALLY on Mondays, 

Tuesdays, and Wednesdays. The Parkway West CTC building schedule for classes will be followed 

in both the virtual and hybrid settings. Students completing virtual Parkway classes on Mondays, 

Tuesdays, and Wednesdays will catch the special Parkway Bus in the community, which will 

transport them to South Fayette High School. Students will arrive at South Fayette between 10:45 

a.m. and 10:55 a.m. 

• Bussing will be available in the mornings on Thursdays and Fridays to Parkway. This will remain 

unchanged and students will be picked up at established neighborhood bus stops and will then be 

brought to the high school to pick up the Parkway bus in the rear of the high school. 

• On both August 27 and August 28, 2020, students will be bussed home from Parkway to their 

established neighborhood stops. 

• Starting on September 2, 2020 when South Fayette High School classes begin, students will be bussed 

from Parkway back to South Fayette. If students are participating in the SF Cyber Academy, those 

students will remain on the Parkway buses and those buses will then take the students home..  

 

Please note that South Fayette High School classes will begin on September 2, 2020.  

 

Please contact Mr. Brandon Soubie (Ext. 452) or Ms. Cindy Lamberti (Ext. 417) with any questions regarding 

transportation, 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Hartzell 

Principal 

http://www.southfayette.org/

